
Hi Senior Class—-

We are excited to share the details of Prom Pictures, Dinner and Coronation with you!! Many parents 
have been working hard to create a fun and memorable night on May 20th!

Through generous parent donations, ALL the costs of the tent furnishings, decorations, music and 
part of the meal cost have been covered. Each student attending the dinner will only pay $55 which 
will cover a portion of the dinner cost and the party bus transportation from Daphne’s to Prairie for 
Coronation, as well as travel to the Rotary Post Prom and trips back and forth to Prairie until 3 a.m.

Jack Mueller will collect payments for the Prom Dinner.  Mrs. Mueller is the Prom Committee 
Treasurer. Please have your cash or check payment (made payable to Sheryl Mueller) in by 
Thursday, May 11th. If you are paying for another student or guest, please include a note with that 
student’s name.  We need to give The Red Onion, the vendor catering dinner, one week’s advance 
notice so that they may order an appropriate amount of food.

Parking is extremely limited at the Larsen’s home.  Students attending Prom Dinner must park your 
cars at Prairie first and then car pool with parents to the Larsen’s for pictures and dinner. Students 
or any family members who have difficulty walking, may be dropped off at the Larsen’s. Parent’s cars 
will need to park down the road at Mikaelian’s, Siudak’s or on side roads in Wind Point. We will have 
volunteers helping to direct traffic. Closer to the date of Prom we will send out a map identifying the 
parking locations.

The evening’s schedule is as follows:

4:30 p.m. Arrive at Daphne’s house, 5358 Hunt Club Rd, Racine, 53402 to begin visiting 
with friends and take pictures.

5:15 p.m. All individuals and family picture taking will need to STOP! so we can take three 
group pictures—one of the guys, one of the girls and one of the entire class. 
Picture taking can continue after the group photos.

6:00 p.m. Dinner (parents to leave and meet the kids at Prairie for Coronation)

6:45 p.m. Load buses for Prairie

7:00 p.m. Arrive at Prairie for Prom Court Coronation and Class Picture in the JAC

8:15 p.m. Kids leave on buses to motorcade down to Festival Hall for Racine Rotary Post 
Prom.

We ask that you respect the kind and generous offer of the Larsen’s to open their home to you, the 
Class of 2017 and your guests.  Please do not bring alcohol or drugs of any kind to their home.  Only 
students and guests who have paid for the dinner by May 11th will be allowed entry.  

One final note, if the $55 per student price for dinner is a financial hardship for you and your family, 
please contact Mrs. Mueller directly for confidential assistance at sheryl@caleogroup.com. Parents 
from the Prom Committee have offered to underwrite the costs for any student in this situation. We do 
not want anyone in the class to miss out on this night due to financial constraints.  

We look forward to a great evening of celebrating this milestone in your lives,

Mrs. Antonneau, Mrs. Gentile and the Parent Prom Committee


